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Thomas Lamb

Bedford, NH Thomas Lamb, PE, one of TFMoran’s senior structural engineers, has accepted the
position of president of Structural Engineers of New Hampshire (SENH). He has been a SENH
member since 2004 and held the office of secretary last year. Additionally, Lamb will be attending
the 2019 NCSEA Structural Summit in Anaheim, California in November representing SENH as
alternate delegate.

Lamb has a bachelor of science degree in Civil Engineering from the University of New Hampshire
and has over 15 years of experience in the engineering and construction industries. His diverse
skillset includes experience in structural design, analysis, and construction administration of
residential, public, and commercial buildings throughout New England. 

Lamb is a licensed Professional Engineer in the states of NH, MA, ME, CT, NJ, VA, and TX.
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